ORDINANCE A-252
Public Hearing - Written Testomy

From:

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 1:06 PM
To: EGBERT Sammy

Subject: TUF Discussion

Hi! I am retired and on a limited budget. I have been in Coburg for 15 years and my house is almost paid off, I
do not mind having to pay for working families in this town, but 7 dollars for a retiree seems too steep. I can"t
drive, but am willing to pay $2 or $3 dollars a month for locals here to drive back and forth to Eugene or
wherever to work (less now that long distance computer work has been available because of Covid) . I think
those that are not working anymore (most of us have already worked) RETIRED, should get a break in the
price. I thought mayor Ray's letter in the newsletter was helpful, but I think charging retired citizens a 7 dollar
fee monthly for TUFs is too much money.

My two cents waorth,
Thank you.

Deb McGeorge
32778 E McKenzie St
Coburg
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